
13TH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

The Lord We Serve
Jesus said: "Once the hand is laid on the plough, no one
who looks back is fit for the kingdom of God". We live in
a world in which people are finding it increasingly difficult
to make a full commitment to anything. This is probably
the single most important reason for many of the social ills
of our society. Jesus tells us that commitment is essential
to human fulfilment, the kingdom of God. When a couple
gets married they are looking ahead but tend quickly to
look back to what each had and so set limits to their
relationship. When a couple conceive a child they look
forward to the birth. Then they begin to look back to the
freedom they had beforehand and try to reclaim as much of
that as possible. And in parish life many people want a full
part in the future of the Church but are often unwilling to
commit themselves to the work involved in ensuring its
success. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Greenlough Parish 
Continuous Prayer Movement 
for Marriage & Family Life

Our parish monthly prayer day this
month is Wednesday 29th June.

Lavey Parish Mass Schedule: 27th June - 3rd July 
Monday 27th June: 9.15am
Wednesday 29th June: 9.15am
Thursday 30th June: 9.15am
Friday 1st July: 9.15am

Adoration to 5.00pm
1st Anniversary Mass for Teresa Dillon at 7.30pm

Sunday 3rd July - 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday 2nd: 7.00pm - Month’s Mind for John Downey

Sunday 3rd July: 9.00am & 11.00am

St Oliver Plunkett 
(1625 - 1681)

Feast Day
Friday 1st July

GREENLOUGH MASS SCHEDULE

27th JUNE - 3rd JULY 2022
AS ANNOUNCED AND SEE NOTICE BOARD

Sunday 3rd July
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Saturday 2nd July: 7.30pm Vigil
Sunday 3rd July: 9.00am & 11.00am

Mass will be celebrated at the Cam Mass Rock,
52 Roguery Rd, Toome on Sunday 3rd July at

3.00pm. Enquires to 028 7965 0450.



Website: www.greenlough.com

Greenlough Blessing of the Graves
Thanks to everyone who helped in the organising
of Cemetery Sunday, stewards, readers and also

to the ladies who cleaned up the Church. 

Collections - Sunday 19th June 2022
Weekly: £632.98. Peter’s Pence: £38.50. 
Cemetery Collection: £810.00 & €50.

Thank you for your generosity. 

Thanks to Adrian McErlean, Fintan McErlean,
Pauline McErlean, Kathy McErlean, Mairin Kidd

& Paul Madden who counted during June.

Parish Envelope Counters for July
The Lagan Family

Greenlough Parish Newsletter 
Please have all items in by 1.00pm on Wednesday.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com
Tel: 028 2582 1190. Thank You.

Derry Diocesan Trust Job Vacancies 
Housekeeper - 20 Hours per Week

Location: Parish of Limavady, Co Derry
Closing Date: 8th July 2022

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 11.00am to 3.00pm (12 hours). 
Additional 8 hours flexible in agreement with Parish Priest.

For a job description and application form please:
Write to: Personnel, Derry Diocesan Office, St Eugene’s Cathedral,
Francis Street, Derry, BT48 9AP.

Email: payroll@derrydiocese.org; Tel: 028 7126 2302
Derry Diocesan Trust is an Equal Opportunities Employer. We welcome

applications from all men and women and from members of all communities.

May God's blessing go with us today,
at the end of this school year we pray.
That you keep us safe and give us rest

so we start again renewed and refreshed.

Full of health, full of fun
ready to come and learn again.

May God's blessing go with us today,
as we begin our school holiday. 
Give your peace and your joy,

to every girl and every boy.

Help the teachers to enjoy the break,
and prepare and plan for the new School year.

May God's blessings await us in September,
to embrace each new challenge without fear.

Fill our school with your love,
and guide our hearts from above. 

Full of faith, full of hope, full of joy, and full of love.

Amen.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday After
11.00am Mass

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

The School Holidays
As the academic year comes to
an end once again and our
children an d members of staff
begin their holidays, we wish
them a happy and safe vacation
and hope that they will return in
September refreshed in body and spirit.


